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EY Announces Enphase Energy President and CEO Paul Nahi is an EY Entrepreneur Of 
The Year® 2015 Award Finalist in Northern California 

PETALUMA, Calif.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Enphase Energy, Inc. (NASDAQ:ENPH), today announced that Paul Nahi, president 
and CEO of Enphase Energy, is a finalist for the EY Entrepreneur Of The Year® 2015 Award in the Northern California 
Region. The awards program recognizes entrepreneurs who demonstrate excellence and extraordinary success in such 
areas as innovation, financial performance and personal commitment to their businesses and communities. Nahi was 
selected as a finalist by a panel of independent judges. Award winners will be announced at a special gala event on June 11 
at the Fairmont, San Francisco.  

"It is a great honor to be named a finalist among this esteemed group of fellow Northern California executives and 
recognized for Enphase's accomplishments in the emerging clean energy economy," said Paul Nahi, president and CEO of 
Enphase Energy. "Enphase continues to build on our original entrepreneurial vision of providing intelligent, connected solar 
energy systems to consumers and businesses worldwide."  

Now in its 29th year, the program has expanded to recognize business leaders in more than 145 cities in more than 60 
countries throughout the world.  

Regional award winners are eligible for consideration for the EY Entrepreneur Of The Year National program. Award 
winners in several national categories, as well as the EYÂ Entrepreneur Of The Year National Overall Award winner, will be 
announced at the annual awards gala in Palm Springs, California, on November 14, 2015. The awards are the culminating 
event of the EY Strategic Growth Forum®, the nation's most prestigious gathering of high-growth, market-leading 
companies.  

About Enphase Energy, Inc.  

Enphase Energy delivers energy management technology for the solar industry that increases energy production, simplifies 
design and installation, improves system uptime and reliability, reduces fire safety risk and provides a platform for intelligent 
energy management. Its semiconductor-based microinverter system converts energy at the individual solar module level 
and brings a system-based high-technology approach to solar energy generation, storage, control and management. For 
more information, visit www.enphase.com.  

About EY Entrepreneur Of The Year®  

EY Entrepreneur Of The Year is the world's most prestigious business award for entrepreneurs. The unique award makes a 
difference through the way it encourages entrepreneurial activity among those with potential and recognizes the contribution 
of people who inspire others with their vision, leadership and achievement. As the first and only truly global award of its kind, 
Entrepreneur Of The Year celebrates those who are building and leading successful, growing and dynamic businesses, 
recognizing them through regional, national and global awards programs in more than 145 cities in more than 60 countries.  

About EY's Strategic Growth Markets practice  

EY's Strategic Growth Markets (SGM) practice guides leading high-growth companies. Our multidisciplinary teams of elite 
professionals provide perspective and advice to help our clients accelerate market leadership. SGM delivers assurance, tax, 
transactions and advisory services to thousands of companies spanning all industries. EY is the undisputed leader in taking 
companies public, advising key government agencies on the issues impacting high-growth companies and convening the 
experts who shape the business climate. For more information, please visit us at ey.com/us/strategicgrowthmarkets, or 
follow news on Twitter @EY_Growth.  

About EY  

EY is a global leader in assurance, tax, transaction and advisory services. The insights and quality services we deliver help 
build trust and confidence in the capital markets and in economies the world over. We develop outstanding leaders who 
team to deliver on our promises to all of our stakeholders. In so doing, we play a critical role in building a better working 
world for our people, for our clients and for our communities.  
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EY refers to the global organization, and may refer to one or more, of the member firms of Ernst & Young Global Limited, 
each of which is a separate legal entity. Ernst & Young Global Limited, a UK company limited by guarantee, does not 
provide services to clients. For more information about our organization, please visit ey.com.  

Forward-Looking Statements  

This press release may contain forward-looking statements, including statements related to Enphase Energy's financial 
performance, market demands for its products, advantages of its technology and market trends. These forward-looking 
statements are based on the company's current expectations and inherently involve significant risks and uncertainties. 
Actual results and the timing of events could differ materially from those anticipated in such forward-looking statements as a 
result of these risks and uncertainties and other risks detailed in the "Risk Factors" and elsewhere in Enphase Energy's 
latest Securities and Exchange Commission filings and reports. Enphase Energy undertakes no duty or obligation to update 
any forward-looking statements contained in this release as a result of new information, future events or changes in its 
expectations.  

Enphase Energy®, the Enphase logo and other trademarks or service names are the trademarks of Enphase Energy, Inc.  
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